From: Matt Rich [mailto:matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 11:30 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Subject: Re: Ethics - Starbucks Gift

Erin:

Please see my email below. We will be using the gift for our senior bingo that we hold every October. We will be making the coffee mug available to visitors of the 43rd Ward office.

Thanks,

Matt Rich

